
 

 

 
 
 
 

09.02.2024 

Dear IFSW 

As Chair and Honorary Treasurer of BASW, we are delighted to support our current Chief 
Executive Dr Ruth Allen as nominee for the Presidency of IFSW Europe in the 2024 election.  

BASW will support her to undertake this role and we are very pleased to show the 
Association’s further commitment to IFSW and international social work. 

A motion to formally endorse her nomination was passed at the highest governing body of 
BASW, our Council (Board of Directors) on 7th February 2024. 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Julia Ross, BASW UK Chair  
 

 
 

Ann Moir, BASW UK Honorary Treasurer  

 


